Community Outreach Subcommittee Minutes, November 26

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Anton Lahnston, Roger Shatzkin, Teri McIntire

Celebration:

Plans continue for 1/1/13. The details (cake, video, etc.) remain as discussed. The event will take place in Township Hall in the morning. Liz, as mayor-elect, will help with some of the logistics.

Anton has secured the printing of the written invitations from Joe Teti. Staff have provided 500 some labels. We will stuff envelopes on 12/3.

Naming Buildings:

Linda met on 11/16 with Bernie Miller and Leslie Berger regarding a contest to name the buildings. The library will take the lead with a timeline of January-March 2013.

Outreach Meetings:

Scott Sillars and Linda attended the Merchants Association on 11/27. Anton will attend the Nassau Club on 12/5.

The Town Hall meeting is scheduled for 12/3. All TTF members are urged to attend. Roger has provided PR for the event.

Website:

Roger will continue as liaison.

Communication Plans:

Teri provided a draft Communication Plan for 2013 to share with the staff (see attached).

FAQs

Roger is heading a sub-subcommittee to work with the staff on answers to questions about consolidation.

The next meetings are scheduled for 12/12 and 12/19 at McCaffrey's, second floor at 8:30 AM